
Greetings Sageville families, 

 

There’s still a great deal of 
“school business” to complete 
before the end of the year!     
Students in Grades 2-5 are taking 
their spring MAP tests in the  
areas of reading and math the 
next two weeks.  Encourage 
them to do their best.  Many are 
focusing on meeting their RIT 
target. 

 

Some end of year events will be 
here soon.  Please mark your  
calendar!   

 

May 23rd: 1:05 PM Last Cele-
bration Assembly for the Year.  
Our PTC will be honored.  

 

May 31st:  1:30 PM PreK-5 as-
sembly to see the 5th grade mov-
ie, “Space School:  Lost in the 
Galaxy” in the gym.  There will 
be an evening showing at 7PM at 
MindFrame Theatre for free, 
open to anyone.  Concessions 
will be available for purchase.  
We are very grateful to the own-
ers for their support. 

 

June 1st:  Hotdog lunch picnic 
outside followed by PreK-5 field 
day.  (We’ll be sending home a 
flyer for parent helpers for the 

afternoon).  June 3rd will be our 
raindate for this event. 

 

June 3rd:  Fly-Up to meet your 
new teacher. 

 

June 6th:  10:00 All School  
Assembly for our 5th grade 
farewell and the last day of 
school! 

 

Many thanks to our Leisure  
Services Track coaches:  Mrs. 
Streif, Mrs. Butler and Mrs. 
Long.  The students will be par-
ticipating in the district meet 
tonight.  Best of luck!  

 

Many thanks to Marv Rapp and 
Herb Klatt, Master  Garden-
ers, who constructed our raised 
garden beds.   
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Calendar Of Events  

Today: 4:00 District 
Track Meet @ Senior 

High School 

Monday-May 9        
6:30 PTC Planning 
meeting for Spring 
Fling at The Barn 

Tuesday-May 10           
6:30 PM Grades 1 & 3   
& Choir Musical     
Performance.  Students 
should arrive at 6:00 
PM.  

Friday-May 13             
9:45 Late start for   
professional learning   

5:30 PM—8:30 PM      
Spring Fling! 

See today’s flyer with 
all of the highlights  

www.sageville.dubuque.k12.ia.us 

Friday’s Professional Learning 

 

Teachers will be work-

ing on technology and 

the Collaborative In-

quiry process. 



Tips for Parents:  

With the end of the school year 
approaching your child may be 
experiencing some anxiety. Please 
visit my webpage for anxiety re-
lief, calming techniques and resili-
ency strategies. Go to the Sage-
ville webstie, under the student 
tab is a guidance link, click on the 
counseling tab. It will take you 
directly to my website, at the top 
right hand corner you then can 
click on helpful tips. Listed under 
helpful tips will be numerous arti-
cle to help you and your child 
transition into next school year. 

 

Mrs. Kaiser’s Counselor Corner 
SAVE THE DATE: 

Grade 5 Movie 

Premier 

 

Space School:  Lost in the 

Galaxy will be shown at 

school on Tuesday, May 

31st at 1:30 PM. 

 

Join us at Mindframe for a 

free showing at 7:00 PM.  

 

Doors open at 6:30 PM.  

Concessions will be     

available for purchase. 

During the week of May 2nd – 6th I 
have been in kindergarten thru sec-
ond grade. Our focus for the month 
of May is on transitioning to the next 
grade level! I would like to give a 
big thank you to Hayden Freiburger, 
McKenzie Ostola, Annelise Hefel, 
Elizabeth Bihl, Evelyn Fern and 
Lindsey Freiburger for representing 
their class during my guidance les-
sons. These students shared infor-
mation with the incoming students 
of 2016-2017 school year. Topics 
included language arts and the units 
covered in Lead 21, math concepts, 
social study and science units, stand-
ardized test, recess and lunch room 
expectations/procedures, field trips, 
outside programming and special 
projects done in each grade level. 

Congratulations to Miss Kylie 

Kruse, left, our 4+1 Clarke 

Teacher, who partnered with 

Mrs. Herr this school year.  

She graduates with her mas-

ter’s degree in Instructional 

Leadership this weekend from 

Clarke University.  They co-

taught their kindergarten 

classroom while Mrs. Herr 

assisted staff with Smartboard 

lessons.  We wish her the very 

best in her teaching career. 

Many thanks to our track coach-

es, Mrs. Streif, Mrs. Butler and 

Mrs. Long!  Tonight our fourth 

and fifth graders participate in 

the district track event at Senior 

High School.  We wish them all of 

the best! 

 

 Thank you to our parents, PTC, 

student council and Mrs. 

Huinker for planning a great 

teacher appreciation week! 


